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Coming Soon 

New eSourcing & Supplier Registration tool! 

We are excited to announce that we will be deploying the new Coupa Sourcing & Supplier Registration tool on December 18, 

2020. The current IBM/Emptoris eSourcing tool will be shut down on February 28, 2021.  Suppliers that are currently active in the 

Emptoris eSourcing tool will be preloaded into the new Sourcing system. Please check your email after December 18
th
 for 

additional information about the eSourcing Tool and Supplier Registration. 

If you have not previously registered your company to do business with the USPS, please visit our Supplier Registration page at 

www.usps.com for information about supplier registration.  

Suppliers that are currently engaged in a bidding event through the Emptoris eSourcing system should continue to do so until the 

event has closed. For questions related to an ongoing bid please contact the USPS procurement representative assigned to the 

event. 

Supplier training on the new Sourcing system will be conducted in January 2021. Please check your email messages in the 

coming weeks for schedule announcements. 

Mark Guilfoil 

Vice President, Supply Management 

508-4/15/25-mh

https://about.usps.com/suppliers/becoming/registration.htm
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ARE YOU REGISTERED TO DO BUSINESS WITH THE  
U.S. POSTAL SERVICE? 

  
All suppliers interested in doing business with the U.S. Postal Service should register their company in the Postal Service 
Supplier Registration system. 

  

For more information, please go to   http://about.usps.com/suppliers/becoming/registration.htm   

 
 
CONTACT US! 

   
We value your questions and feedback to this newsletter. Please feel free to reply to this  
message with your feedback or mail to: 

  
U.S. Postal Service 
Supply Management Communications  

475 L’Enfant Plaza, SW, Room 1100 
  Washington, DC 20260-6201 

  If you prefer not to receive future issues of re:supply from the U.S. Postal Service, click  SMCommunications@usps.gov 

https://about.usps.com/suppliers/becoming/registration.htm
mailto:SMCommunications@usps.gov



